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Further Mathematics Support Programme                                    

Advanced Maths Support Programme reimbursements 
for LOPD courses 

 

Under arrangements for the new AMSP project which launches on May 
1st, the cost of our Live Online Professional Development courses will be 
fully reimbursable to state-funded schools and colleges, subject to 
attendance and completion of feedback.  

Shortly after applying for an LOPD course, applicants who are working in 
a state-funded school or college in England will receive a form to be used 
to apply for a reimbursement of the course fee. 

At the end of the course, as long as: 

• the full fee has been paid 

• the reimbursement application has been submitted,  

• the applicant has completed at least 75% attendance and 

• the applicant has completed the evaluation form for the course 

there will be a full reimbursement of the fee.  

Due to our funding arrangements, this reimbursement scheme is only 
available to those working in a state-funded school or college in England.  

Course-specific details of the terms can be found on the reimbursement 
application form. 

More details of LOPD courses can be found on our webpage here: 
www.furthermaths.org.uk/LOPD.  

If you do not find the information you require, please contact the LOPD 
team at LOPD@furthermaths.org.uk. 
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